Dear Sir / Madam,

In my opinion, the Government should not pass down the prepared legislation that all
laser, IPL, PEEL and similar treatments to be carried out by doctors only. Instead, the
government could develop training program for beauticians to obtain certificate that is
accepted by the government.

Thanks and regards



